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| am in full support of Rep. Daniel Nguyen’s introduced House Bill 3294, which would
provide a clear path for homeowners to instigate the removal of racially discriminatory
language from their deeds and the chain of title. We are continuing to cause harm
with this discriminatory practice and | believe that we are better as citizens and
communities when our neighborhoods are diverse.



